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th 

January 2011 

 

To the EKF Board of Directors 

 

We the Maltese Kendo federation are very pleased to support the application of the Georgian 

National Kendo Federation to join the European Kendo Federation.  

 

Being in the best interest of promoting Kendo to developing countries, we firmly believe that they 

will follow and adhere to the statutes laid out by the EKf & IKF and will prove to be a great asset to 

all concerned. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

James Perry Zammit 

President 

Maltese Kendo Federation 

 

 


